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Scan this code to be directed to the Connect page  

on our website, ebconline.com.  From there, you can 

share prayer requests, questions, concerns, etc.   

You can also contact the office by calling 332.2271. 

Everyone is encouraged to scan the appropriate code for 

your phone and download the EBC app.  This valuable 

tool will help you stay connected and informed! 

EMMANUEL BAPTIST CHURCH  

949 N. Marquis Hwy., Hartsville, SC 29550  
843.332.2271 / www.ebconline.com  

September 7, 2025  



The Adult Choir will resume meeting for Sunday evening practic-
es starting tonight at 4:30 pm. We would love to have you join! 
And Youth Choir will resume meeting on Sept. 14, beginning at 6 
pm, and will meet on Sunday nights moving forward. See Greta 
Johnson if you have any questions or would like to join either 
choir. 
 

The Teens will meet in the Youth Room tonight from 5-7 pm and 
will be going through “The Help Series: Help! I want to Change” 
and will also be watching a movie, The Forge. 
 

Tonight’s evening Bible study will be held in the sanctuary, 
starting at 6 pm. We're taking a break from our Evangelism Se-
ries to dive into a Character Study of Moses. 
 

Judgement House practice for all actors, for all scenes, and all 
tour guides will meet tonight in the cafeteria from 7-7:45 pm. 
Printed copies of the practice schedule are available in the office. 
 

The Keenagers will meet on Tuesday, Sept. 9, at 11 am in the 
library for camping-themed fun & fellowship. 
 

On Wednesday, Sept. 10, The Blood Connection will host a mo-
bile blood drive here at the church from 9 am to 2 pm. You can 
schedule an appointment online to donate, and walk-ins are also 
welcome. 
 

Wednesday meals will resume this week at 5:30 pm in the Fel-
lowship Hall. The cost is $6 per person, with a maximum of $25 
per immediate family. The menu this week is chicken tenders, 
fries, salad, dessert, and a drink. 
 

AWANA will meet this Wednesday, Sept. 10, from 6:15 pm until 
7:30 pm in the 100 building!  All children ages 2yrs-6th grade are 
invited to attend.  If you have any AWANA questions or would 
like to volunteer, please see Nathan or Kim Neal. 
 

The Widow’s Ministry will meet on Friday, Sept. 12, at 2:30 pm 
at New York by the Slice on 921 W Carolina Ave. 
 

A team from EBC prepares and serves meals to the less  
fortunate in our community on the 3rd Monday of each 
month.  Willing volunteers, please meet  us at the Soup Kitchen 
(corner of 4th St. & College Ave.) Monday, Sept. 15, at 9:00 am. 

Week of September 7, 2025 

 Sunday  LIFE Groups    9:15 am 

  Morning Service  10:30 am 

     Adult Choir Practice    4:30 pm 

  Teen Study   5:00 pm 

  Evening Service   6:00 pm 

  JH Practice    7:00 pm 

Wednesday AWANA    6:15 pm 

  Teens    6:30 pm 

  Bible Study   6:30 pm 

  JH Practice   7:30 pm 

Read the Bible in a Year: 
Psalms 105-107 
Proverbs 24:1-26:16 
Isaiah 22-36 
2 Thessalonians 1-3 
 

Shut-In of the Week: 
Jean Evans 
428 Lakewood Drive 
Hartsville, SC 29550  
843-332-2489  

Missionary of the Week: 
Doug & Amber Staley 
Ireland 
head4ireland@gmail.com 
www.facebook.com/HEAD4Ireland 

 

The Men's Prayer Breakfast will resume on Saturday, Sept. 20, at 
8 am in the fellowship hall. The men meet on the third Saturday 
of every month. 
 

On Sunday, Sept. 21, we will celebrate a special Baby & Child 
Dedication Service. If you have a baby or child who has not been 
dedicated and would like to participate, please let us know by 
Sept. 17. To do so, please email the child's full name, date of 
birth, and a picture to jenea@ebconline.com.  

 

Treats on the Streets will be held in downtown Hartsville on 
Thursday, Oct. 23. We will be handing out treat bags, and we 
need your help by donating bags of individually wrapped candy. 
Candy can be placed in a tote in the church foyer. More infor-
mation coming soon! 
 

Emmanuel Christian School is now enrolling for the 2025-26 
school year in grades K2-12. Call the office or visit ecscrusad-
ers.com for more information. 
 

The July financial statements for EBC and ECS are available in the 
church foyer. 

We are looking for caring volunteers to help serve in the nursery 

on a rotating basis during Sunday services and special events. If 

you're interested in helping care for our littlest members, please 

get in touch with Christina Hall. 


